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SUSTAINABILITY:  THE CAPACITY TO ENDURE 

Spring 2013 Volume XIX, Edition II 

The word sustainability describes how 
things endure and remain diverse and 
productive over time.  Sustainability is 
an important concept to us at North 
St. Louis County Habitat for Humanity.  
When we serve our neighbors in need 
we have a desire to help them achieve 
sustainability.  Together we achieve 
this by building an affordable AND 
energy efficient home.  Sustainability in 
homeownership is not only found in a 
0% mortgage.  A home also has to be 
affordable to maintain in order to help 
a family endure the hurdles of difficult 

economic times. 
 
North St. Louis County Habitat for 
Humanity made the commitment to 
build all of its homes according to the 
Minnesota Green Communities 
Guidelines in 2009.  These guidelines 
affect the way in which we use building 
materials to minimize waste.  There 
are also standards for using low VOC 
(volatile organic compounds) paints, 
adhesives and caulking that impact the 
health of our homeowners and 
volunteers.  In building a home green, 
care is taken in the orientation of our 
homes to take advantage of the sun 
for light and heat.  The use of energy 
star lights and appliances as well as the 
latest techniques in super insulating 
our homes insure that families can 

afford the ever rising utility costs. 
 
Does building green work?  Are 
Habitat homes affordable to maintain? 
Since our move to using the Minnesota 
Green Communities Guidelines we 
have tracked the performance of our 
homes.  During the five coldest 
months of our northern Minnesota 
winter the average heating cost for a 
Habitat home was a grant total of 
$350.  The average electrical and gas 
costs for a Habitat home for the 
whole year was $1470 or just $122 

per month.  These numbers help 
families break the cycle of poverty 
as they thrive in a home which is 

sustainable. 
 
As steps were being taken to build 
homes that were more sustainable, 
the board of directors was also 
addressing the issue of Habitat’s 
ability to endure and thrive.  Steps 
towards organizational 
sustainability have brought new 
faces to Habitat.  Dave Alaspa our 
construction manager was hired in 
2009 and Tom Long our resource 
development manager in 2011.  
This winter we have begun 
construction on an office and 
warehouse.  The facility will bring 
efficiency to building operations as 
materials and tools will no longer 
be scattered across North St. 
Louis County.  Adequate storage 
will also allow us to buy materials 
in bulk at better prices.  The shop 
area will serve as a staging place 
for activities like staining trim and 
pre-building wall panels.  Having 
the office located in a permanent 
location will eliminate the 
confusion and loss of productivity 

that several moves have caused 
in the past.  The goal in taking 
on this project is to ensure 
Habitat’s efficiency, productivity 
and sustainability as we continue 
to grow to meet the needs of 

our neighbors. 
 
Work on the facility started this 
winter through a partnership 
with the City of Mt. Iron and 
Northland Builders.  Over 75% 
of the funds for the project have 
been secured and we are 
working to raise the additional 
25% during this current year.  
The shell of the facility will be 
completed by contractors in 
April.  We would love to have 
you, our wonderful supporters 
and volunteers, help us build 
sustainability for Habitat as we 
work to pour a floor and finish 

the interior early this summer.   
 
Thank your for your support!  
Together we are growing 

stronger to help more families. 
 
Nathan Thompson 
Executive Director 

MISSION VISION 

A world where 
everyone has a decent 

place to live. 

 

MISSION 

STATEMENT 

Seeking to put God’s 
love into action, 

Habitat for Humanity 
brings people together 

to build homes, 
communities, and 

hope. 

phone: (218) 749-8910  
toll free: (866) 749-8910 
email: habitat@nslchfh.org   
website: www.nslchfh.org 

                      HHHabitatabitatabitat            
HH IGHLIGHTSIGHLIGHTS 

Dave Alaspa, Nathan Thompson pause for a photo with  
Northland Buildings CEO Pete Marsnik and team. 
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Since 2003 North St. Louis County 
Habitat for Humanity has been blessed 
with the talent of eight full time VISTA 
volunteers and six Summer VISTA 
volunteers.  These wonderful people 
have helped our Habitat affiliate grow in 
the areas of Family Services, Church 
Relations, Volunteer and Construction 
Site Management. 
 
We have been blessed with the 
opportunity to host VISTA positions 
again this year.  We are currently 
seeking applicants to fill three positions. 
 
The first is a position in communications 
and marketing that runs from August 

2012 to August 2013.  This 40 hour per 
week position will receive a monthly 
stipend of $946 and an educational 
award of $5500 at the end of the year 
and requires a college degree or 
experience in communications and 
marketing.  The year of service will be 
focused on communicating key messages, 
updating and creating new publication 
templates as well as increasing the 
organization’s online presence. It would 
be ideal for a person just getting out of 
college or someone who is semi-retired. 
 
Secondly, we are looking to fill two 
stipend summer positions for the 
months of June and July to help lead 

volunteers in building activities.  
 
You or someone you know may be the 
perfect fit to help further Habitat’s 
ministry this year.  Please give Nathan 
Thompson a call or email at 
habitat@nslchfh.org as soon as possible 
if you or someone you know is 
interested! 

JOIN THE STAFF TEAM! ~ HELP WANTED 
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PLAY HOUSE RAFFLE 

North St. Louis County Habitat for 
Humanity and Wausau Homes of Eveleth 
have partnered for a new fundraiser to 
benefit Habitat.  Todd Stanek of 

Wausau Homes 

provided a 
beautiful Playhouse for North 
St. Louis County Habitat for Humanity 

to raffle off this spring and summer. 
 
We will be utilizing volunteers to take 
the playhouse to area businesses and 
community events and sell raffle tickets.  
Tickets can be purchased for $5 each or 
five tickets for $20.  The drawing will be 

held Thursday August 1. 
 

All proceeds 
will go to build 
REAL homes for 
partner families in 
need of simple, 
decent and 
affordable housing.  
Recent statistics 
show the need for 
affordable housing in 
North St. Louis 
County is greater than 

ever.   
 
We could use your help!  
If you would like to staff 
the ticket table at one of 
our events and visit with 
the public about the good 
work that Habitat is doing 

please give me a call. 
 
If you would like to purchase raffle 
tickets for your children, grandchildren 
or to donate to you church, childcare 
provider or that family across the street, 
you can send a check to the Habitat 
office indicating the number of tickets 
and what name(s) and address you want 
on the winning ticket.  We will return 

the ticket stubs to you by mail.  
 
Please use the return envelope or mail 

checks and ticket information to: 
 
North St. Louis County Habitat for 

Humanity 
P. O. Box 24 
Virginia, MN  55792 

Tom Long 
Resource 
Development 
Manager 

♦ The dedication of Gina Harder’s home in partnership with Chisholm and Hibbing High Schools and the Hibbing Community College 

will be held on May 13th at 10 am.  Join us at 1211 16th Ave East in Hibbing to share in this joyous occasion! 
♦ Celebrate homeownership with Megan Manley & family as we dedicate her home on May 15th at 10 AM.  The home, built in 

partnership with the Mesabi Technical College’s Second year carpentry class, is located at 1113 West 2nd St in Eveleth. 
♦ Renee Peterson’s home will be dedicated on May 22nd at 9AM.  Join us at the home located at 105 8 1/2 St South in Virginia.   This 

home was donated by the Peterson family (no relation) to be totally remodeled in partnership with local community volunteers and 

the Virginia High School’s Building Construction Class,  

CELEBRATE HOMEOWNERSHIP WITH THREE FAMILIES THIS SPRING! 
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Roberta Felegy 
John & Debra Fena 
Deborah Filander 
James & Rita Flanagan 
Joseph Fleming 
Susan Flesvig 
Charles Flynn 
Tomahawk Ford 
Robert Galbraith 
Bill & Denise Garrity 
Janet Gaspersich 
Gloria Gervais 
Doug & Christy Gettle 
Gary & Karyl Giombetti 
Opal Givens 
John & Holly Grothe 
Virginia Gutowski 
Bob & Mary Hall 
Bill & Marjorie Hallin 
Michael & Kathy Hannay 
Michael & Kathy Hannay 
Roy Hanson 
Win Hlaing & Yi Cho 
Geoffrey Harris 
Lori Hart 
Donald & Leah Haverkost 
Karen Heikkila 
Florencia Held 
Chad Henderson 
Scott & Diane Hildreth 
Andy & Paula Hill 
Howard & Joann Hilshorst 
Bette Holmes 
Le Roy Holmes 
Jennifer Kotnick Hopper 
Alvin A. & Florette Hujanen 
Dr. Pat Iammatteo 
Bergetta Indihar 
State Farm Insurance 
Joanne Intveld 
City of Mountain Iron 
Bob Jalonen 
Eileen Jarnefeld 
Robert & Patricia Jordan 
Jeffrey Sundell Jr. 
Edward & Gretchen Karkoska 
Edythe Karlstrand 
Peter & Kathleen Kearney 
Kirsten Kepler 
Doug & Nancy Killian 
Country Kitchen 
Paul & Carol Knuti 
Sandra Koehler 
Mary Kopponen 
Joseph Kraker 
Siegfried Kratzke 
Gregory Krog 
Virginia Krog 
Betty Laakso 
Ed & Edna LaFrenier 
Kathy Laine 
Sharon Lakso 
Cheryl Lamppa 
Janet Lamppa 
Andrew Latimer 
Mark & Roberta St. Lawrence 
Mary Lean 
Donna Leese 
Elsie Lehtinen 
Gary Lewerer 
Robin Licari 

Terry Liesmaki 
Carl & Joanne Lindgren 
Gail Lindrud 
Stephan & Cynthia Lolich 
Clair Lundberg 
Holly Lundgren 
Jane Lustig 
Candice Maki 
Ione Martin 
Ann M. Mastell 
John & Erma Mattila 
Clarence & Mary Ann Mattson 
Colleen McCormack 
Mary McNellis 
Marjorie McPeak 
Mae Meglen 
Stephen Menke 
Pat Merfeld 
Fr. Fred Method 
Josephine Meyer 
Becky Mickelson 
June Moe 
Donna Monson 
Byron & Alice Moren 
Joseph Moren 
Ivan & Darlene Mouw 
Nancy Moyer 
JoAnn Muller 
James Nelson 
Margaret Nelson 
P Jean Nelson 
Kathleen Nevanen 
Joanne Nichols 
Joyce Nigro 
Terrence Niska 
Richard Niss 
Angela Noll 
Carol Norman 
Paul Nurmi 
Carol O`Donnell 
Paula A. Odegaard 
Norma Ojala 
Carolynn Olsen 
Michelle Olson 
Jane Opacich 
Joe & Carlone Owens 
Richard Pakkala 
Robert Parise 
Joe & April Paschke 
David Paschky 
James & Virginia Patregnani 
Shelby Paulson 
Ralph Pederson 
Mike Peraaho 
Ross Petersen 
Josh Peterson 
Robert Peterson 
Elana Pfeifer 
Julie Phaneuf-Hill 
Cleone Phillips 
Timothy Pietrini 
Lynn Pinske 
Cindy Pogachnik 
Donald & Laurie Potter 
Bob & Bonnie Pugleasa 
Lee & Robin Rannels 
Sharon Rantala 
Lloyd Reing 
Raymond & Patricia Renfors 
Marietta Rice 
Nancy Richards 

Helen Adkisson 
Twilla Ahola 
John & Jean Akkanen 
David Alaspa 
James & Rosalyn Alaspa 
Rosalyn Alaspa 
William E. Aldrich 
Edward & Anita Alto 
Kathleen Anderson 
Richard & Pauline Anderson 
Robert & Emmy Lou Anderson 
Phyllis Antognozzi 
Mable Arola 
Robin Aronen 
Joseph Aubin 
Melissa Augustin 
Sue Baker 
Security State Bank 
Molly Banks 
David & Rosalyn Barker 
Rosalyn Barker 
Diane Barnes 
Philip & Janet Belpedio 
Tina Bennett 
Geraldine Berger 
Marilyn Berlin 
Mary Beulke 
Carol Blomberg 
Rita Bodas 
RoseMarie Boffa 
Kathy Bogren 
Joan Broten 
Ben & Lisa Buchanan 
Lisa Byron 
Janeen Carey 
Kent & Kathy Carlson 
Mickey Caskinette 
Joel & Sheila Cassingham 
Greg Caucci 
Shelly Ceglar 
Ralph & Lorraine Chiabotti 
Rose Ann Chinn 
Dan & Carol Christensen 
Tom & Ann Clayton 
Bob & Kris Clover 
Alan & Kristine Cochran 
Kristen Cooper 
Dodd & Ann Cosgrove 
Kelly Counihan 
John Cowan 
Shawn Cox 
Magdalen Crolla 
Elton & Marian Cunningham 
Angela Curry 
Melody Dane 
Scott Dane 
Naomi Dangelo 
Beverly Davidson 
Charles Decker 
John Degelau 
Dana DiCapo 
Richard & Colleen Dinter 
Joan Domanoski 
Alanna Dore 
Craig Doughty 
Verona Elhardt 
Doug Erickson 
Kathryn Erjavec 
William & Debra Erzar 
Frank & Barbara Ann Falkowski 
Lawrence & Janet Falkowski 

CONTRIBUTORS 

Thank you for your generous support!  Habitat for Humanity extends a heart felt Thank You to all 

those who have contributed money, materials, and professional services.   
Donors listed from 12-14-12 thru 4-3-13.   

If we have missed your name,  
please inform us so that we can recognize you in the next newsletter! 

Tracy Richards 
Patricia Ross 
Ernie & Donna Rowan 
Mary Rozier 
Andrine Rozinka 
Steven Ruce 
Thomas & Mary Russ 
Marie Ruthgeerts 
Dan & Marlene Saarela 
Pastor Nathan & Rita Sager 
Margaret Schley 
Jean Schmidt 
Susan Schock 
Justin Schoeben 
Ann Schuster 
Marjorie Sella 
Richard & Gloria Semon 
Deb Sherman 
Jon & Sharon Siman 
Kristen Simensen 
Margaret Simonson 
JoAnn Sipola 
Craig Sistad 
Virginia Sjoberg 
Brenda Skorich 
Ginny & Tom Smith 
Barbara Soderberg 
Kurt & Barbara Soderberg 
Marilyn Somero 
Phyllis Southgate 
Rose Spehar 
Julie Spiering 
Todd Stanek 
Barbara Starken 
Linda Sterk 
Mary Sterling 
Patti Stoddard 
Michael & Patricia Stone 
Krehl Stringer 
Joseph & Joan Strlekar 
Verna Sutton 
Paula L. Swanson 
Anna Van Tassel 
Mary Thompson 
Nathan & Sara Thompson 
Sally Thompson 
Mike & Martha Tifft 
Karen Tini 
Robert & Patricia Tomassoni 
Louise Trygg 
Art & Lisa Tweten 
Renee Uhan 
Elizabeth Urban 
Dionilla Valentini 
John & Sharon Valley 
Jill Varichak 
Ed Vest 
Sophie Vukelich 
Scott Wallace 
Sandra Wallin 
Betsey Warrington 
Mary Jean Waters 
Lynda Weir 
Dorothy Wentland 
Nancy Jo White 
Gary & Alberta Whitenack 
Debra Williams 
Charlene Wilson 
Paul & Barbara Wojciak 
Rick & Sally Wolff 
Cathy Wright 

The only gift 
is a portion of 

thyself. 
 

-Ralph Waldo 
Emerson 

For the latest news on 
building projects, volunteer 
opportunities and events 
please check our website 

often at: 
 

www.nslchfh.org 
 

Donations can now be 
made online.  Check out 

our website at  
www.nslchfh.org 

 
If you would like to receive 
email updates on volunteer 
opportunities and events 
please send us an email 

with that request to: 
 
habitat@nslchfh.org 

 
 

 

WEBSITE  

AND EMAIL 

Love in Action! 
“My Children, our love 

should not just be 
words and talk; it must 
be true love, which 

shows itself in action.” 
1 John 3:18 
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Organizations 
Carpenters & Joiners Local 606 
CFU Lodge 635 
Grace Lutheran Church 
Habitat Minnesota 
KSKJ Lodge #59 
U.S. Green Building Council MN 
United Way of Northeast MN 
Virginia Community Foundation 
Wells Fargo Foundation 
 

Churches 
Evangelical Free Church of Embarrass 
Faith United Lutheran Church 
First Assembly of God 
First Covenant Church 
Gethsemane Women of ELCA 
Sand Lake Chapel 
Women of ELCA - Hope Lutheran 

Businesses 
Ace Hardware 
General Diesel & Electric Inc 
KB Resources Inc. 
L & M Radiator, Inc 
L & M SUPPLY 
Malton Electric 
North East Technical Services 
Northern Exposure Photo Booths 

LLC 
Plumbing & Heating Direct 
Rustic Chop House 
Schunk Portable Welding 
Semenick Construction Company 
Stone Dental Services 
Up North Title 
US Bank 
US Steel 
Vermilion Law Office 
Virginia Regional Medical Center 

CONTRIBUTORS - CONTINUED 

We are very grateful for the many individuals, organizations, businesses and corporations who have made 

donations to North St. Louis County Habitat. 

MEMORIALS  

Harold Macomber 
Edward & Judy Majerle 
James & Bette Mattson 
Rosemary Mazion 
Helen McNulty 
Eric & Barbara McPeak 
Thomas & Marjorie Miller 
Nancy Moyer 
Marlene Munig 
Ron & Ev Muster 
Stephanie Nichols 
Joe & Caroline Owens 
Dale Peterson 
Jeffery & Nancy Peterson 
Frank & Zoe Planton 
Renee Pollock 
Nancy Raney 
Theano Sigford 
Kathleen & Frank Siskar 
Ray Stevens 
Irving & Iona Stoddard 
Jodi Summit 
Dale & Joyce Swanson 
John & Debbie Sweet 
Pat Tamminen 
Jeanne Thompson 
Nathan & Sara Thompson 
Timothy & Lori Tomsich 
Jill Wagoner 
Roger & Kathleen Weaver 
Karl and Carol Weed 
Mary White 
Albert & Mary Williams 
Mary Williams 
Debe Yapel 
Peter & Nancy Yapel 

Rolf & Laura Anderson 
Alice Arola 
Brian & Kathrine Birk 
Phyllis Burgess 
Robert & Carol Burgess 
Elanor Burkett 
Ruth Carley 
Ralph & Sally Christopherson 
Jane Condra 
Gerald & Joanne Connell 
Norman & Sharon Corey 
Ronald & Kristy Corey 
Richard Dansingburg 
Sandra Domine 
David & Eleanor Dunn 
PEO Chapter DX 
Linda Engberg 
Catherine Fischer 
Doug & Christy Gettle 
Franklin & Jorgine Gornick 
Craig & Julie Hartmann 
James & Donna Hill 
Warren and Marilyn Hollinshead 
Mary Honkola 
Pauline Housenga 
Hugh Hultman 
Michael & Bergetta Indihar 
Ann Jaede 
Randall & Marjorie Johnson 
Patricia Karich 
John & Elizabeth Kelly 
Pamela Kendall 
Jerome & Carol Kolstad 
Lora Landers 
Richard & Nancy Larson 
Rodney & Pamela Lundstrom 

DONATIONS IN MEMORY OF ROD MCPEAK 

SPECIAL THANKS 

 
♦ Aldo and Carol Ongaro In 

memory of Ramon Bugliosi 
♦ Anders and Patricia Stone in 

memory of Alex J. Stone 
♦ Diane Lavern in loving memory 

of Edward Walberg Jr. 
♦ Gary and Avis Norton in 

memory of Ray Ranta 
♦ Janet Gaspersich in memory of 

David Pocrnich 
♦ Jim & Virginia Patregnani in 

memory of Hank Wiilianen 
♦ Jim and Virginia Patregnani in 

memory of David Pocrnich 
♦ Ramon and Joanne Bugliosi in 

memory of Lois Vitali (Jim) 
♦ Robert and Ruth McClain in 

honor of Kay and Ray Johnson 
and in memory of Pearl 

Anderson 
♦ Rod and Judy Politano in 

memory of Jean P. Bussey 
♦ Vivian Williams and Ervin 

Kahtava In memory of Eleanor 

Leinonen 

Board 
of Directors: 
 
Bob Pugleasa 
President 
 

Paul Knuti 
Vice President 
 

Caroline Owens 
Treasurer 
 

Rosalyn Barker 
Secretary 
 

Sara Brown 

Kris Clover 

Tom Clayton 

Pastor Jim Deters 

Doug Gettle 

Harry Grinage 

Hugh Hultman 

Rev. Roger Johnson 

Kathy Laine 

Dave Oler 

Cindy Pogachnik 

Rob Tomassoni 

Julie Spiering 

Deb Warner 

Rick Wolff 

 
Staff: 
Nathan Thompson 

Executive Director 

 

Dave Alaspa 

Construction Manager 

 

Tom Long 

Resource Dev. Manager 

 

Alina Stevenson 

Family Services 

/AmeriCorps*VISTA 

Access Broadband 
Do-Bid.com 
First National Bank of Gilbert 
Gethsemane Lutheran 
DSGW 
Legal Aid of NEMNNorthern Lights 

Surveying 
Northern State Bank Virginia 
Ridge Inn Mini Storage 
Security State Bank—Hibbing 
Service Solutions 
Sims Supply 
Vermilion Law office 
City of Mt. Iron 
Cold Snap Technology 
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JOIN THE TEAM ~HABITAT 500 BIKE RIDE FUNDRAISER SET FOR JULY 14TH-20TH 

THREE STUDENT BUILT HOMES NEAR COMPLETION  

AS THE 2013 BUILDING SEASON BEGINS! 

 

There are quite a few of us at North St. 
Louis County Habitat for Humanity who 
are very enthusiastic about bicycles and 
building affordable homes.  In fact, if you 
get us started on one of these topics I 
am sure that we could talk your ear off 
about either subject!  We are more than 
happy to discuss what is the best kind of 
bike to ride or where are the best roads 
and trails.  Get us started talking about 
affordable housing and we can visit with 
you for hours on topics like sustainable 
building practices and the impacts that a 
simple decent and affordable home has 
on a family in need. 
 
When you combine the topics of 
bicycles and affordable homes we take 

 

our conversations to a whole new level:  
that of the Habitat 500 fundraising bike 
ride.  Over the years many of our board 
members, volunteers and staff have 
participated in this great event by either 
biking 500 miles in seven days or 
volunteering to raise funds and 
awareness for Habitat for Humanity 
projects.  This year is shaping up to be 
an exceptional year for this biking event.  
Team NSLCHFH is bigger than it has 
ever been before.  We are working to 
recruit twenty bike riders to come join 
us! 
 
The event is a ride and not a race.  
Though 500 miles in seven days seems 
daunting it is more realistic when taken 

 
 
 
 

Even as the Construction Committee 
plans the start of five new home 
projects and an office/warehouse 
project for the 2013 building season 
our hearts rejoice with three partner 
families who’s homes are nearly 
complete.  These three homes have 
been “learning labs” for students across 
the Range during the 2012-2103 school 
year. 
The  partnership with the Applied 

Learning Institute, Chisholm, Hibbing, 
Virginia High Schools along with the 
Mesabi Technical and Hibbing 
Community Colleges has successfully 
completed nine homes!  North St. 
Louis County Habitat for Humanity is 
fortunate to have these partnerships 
that bring the hands on learning of 
students and community revitalization 
together to build homes and hope with 
families across the range.  The three 

in twenty mile intervals from rest stop 
to rest stop on the road.  Participants 
approach their friends and family to raise 
at least $900 towards home projects on 
the Range.  Many of our riders raise 
much more than the minimum.  Last 
year $26,000 were raised to help our 
neighbors in need.  Thank You!! 
 
Please consider joining us on this event.  
You can ride all seven days or come as a 
tag team member and ride one or more 
days of the event.  If you or someone 
you know might be interested in joining 
our cycling team please give us a call at 
the office at 218-866-8910.  More 
information can be found at 
www.habitat500.org 

The Habitat family is mourning the lost of Rod McPeak who passed away on March 16th.  Rod joined the 
Habitat for Humanity board of directors in 2005 and served in the capacity of board secretary, president, site 
selection committee chair and construction site supervisor for the Tower and Soudan homes.  His genuine 
love for volunteers and partner families kept him energized in helping North St. Louis County Habitat for 
Humanity fulfill it's mission of putting God's love into action by bringing people together to build homes, com-
munities and hope.   His commitment to excellence helped guide the organization as it increased its capacity  
to build six homes with families in need.  Rod will be greatly missed by the Habitat staff, board, volunteers and 

partner families.  Our prayers are with all, especially his family, during this difficult time.  

ROD MCPEAK, FELLOW LABORER IN THE HABITAT MISSION WILL BE MISSED! 

homes built this year by students in 
Eveleth, Hibbing and Virginia will be 
dedicated in May. 
 

A big thank you goes out to all of 
the schools involved in this partnership, 
the students, the Applied Learning 
Institute and the dedicated community 
volunteers who work with teachers to 
lead these students in their affordable 
housing work. 
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Stay connected 

www.facebook.com/nslchfh  
or sign up for weekly email updates 

habitat@nslchfh.org 

 

1 

2 

3 

Give Tom Long a call 
 toll free at  

866.749.8910 

Read about us here or at  

www.nslchfh.org 

Volunteer on a build site 

Provide a meal 

Prepare mailings and  

newsletters 

WHAT YOU CAN DO... 

Support our partner families 

Serve on a committee 

HOW  TO  

VOLUNTEERVOLUNTEERVOLUNTEERVOLUNTEER    Stay connected 

www.facebook.com/nslchfh  
or sign up for weekly email updates 

habitat@nslchfh.org 


